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YOSEMITE

CCAPA 2005 CONFERENCE
October 30 - November 2, 2005





Plan to be in Yosemite

Planners spend their careers planning and designing the built environment.  At times we simulate natural environments in planning projects.  Mother nature however is the best planner.  Take the Yosemite Valley for instance.  What a project she put together there!

The only planning effort remaining is to ensure human beings can experience this unique natural treasure in perpetuity.  When visiting Yosemite Valley for this year’s CCAPA conference, remember the following planning projects:

The Yosemite Valley Plan was approved in December 2000. The purpose of the Yosemite Valley Plan is to provide a comprehensive management plan for Yosemite Valley – from Happy Isles at the east end of the Valley to the intersection of the El Portal and Big Oak Flat Roads at the west end. The specific purposes of the Plan are to:

· Restore, protect, and enhance the resources of Yosemite Valley

· Provide opportunities for high-quality, resource-based visitor experiences

· Reduce traffic congestion

· Provide effective park operations, including employee housing, to meet the mission of the National Park Service

The revised Merced Wild and Scenic River Revised Comprehensive Management Plan released in June 2005 contains a primary goal: to protect and enhance what the Wild and Scenic Rivers Act calls the “outstandingly remarkable values” of the Merced River.

Specific projects contained in the Yosemite Valley Plan are in various stages of implementation.  The Yosemite Falls project was recently completed and provides an exceptional pedestrian experience on your visit to The Falls.  The Merced River renaturalization project has resulted in a healthier river ecosystem. Shuttle Bus Stop improvements should be completed by October as should the Half Dome trail cable project.  The Yosemite Lodge Redevelopment and Curry Village Improvement Project were put on hold pending the revision of the Merced River Plan. 

A highlight of the conference will be a guest appearance by John Muir (Lee Stetson) and President Theodore Roosevelt (Alan Sutterfield) at the Closing Plenary Session on Wednesday November 2, 2005.  That’s right, the conference ends in the morning giving planners plenty of time to travel back to the civilization you so carefully planned.

How important is Yosemite to California?  Do you see the Hollywood sign or the Golden Gate Bridge on the back of the 2005 California State Quarter?

Registration is still available for the CCAPA 2005 Conference in Yosemite, October 29-November 2, 2005.  Please visit our website at www.calapa.org for more information.  Lodging is sold out in Yosemite Valley but remains available at the Yosemite View Lodge a short 15-minute drive 8 miles outside the Park.  For additional conference information, please contact Lynne C. Bynder, CMP at lbynder@meetingsxceptional.com.  

